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Regular Meeting of March 22, 1971

Item 10 - Report of the Borough Assemblymen; None.

Clmr. Hulm, seconded by Clmr. Hardy, moved to hold an executive
segsion with the City Attorney. Motion™ passed with Clmr. Skinner
absent, Mayor Glud recessed to go into Exeutive Session at 10: 20 P, M.
Mayor Glud reconvened the Regular Council Meeting at 10:30 P, M.

No action was taken,

Item 11 - Adjournment: Clmr, Hardy moved to adjourn. Mayor Glud
adjourned the meeting at 10:30 P. M.
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James R. Filip® v Robert E. Glud
City Clerk-Treasurer Mayor

Regular Meeting of March 22, 1971

Item 1 - The Regular Meeting of the Common Council of the City of Seward,
Alaska, for March 22, 1971. was called to Order by Vice-Mayor Richardson
at7:35 P. M,

Item 2 - The Opening Ceremony was led by Clmr, Vincent.

Item 3 - Roll was called and those present were Clmrs . Skinner, Vincent,
Hulm, Richardson, Hill, Hardy and Jr. Mayor Weaver. Mayor Glud was
absent.

Item 4 - Clmr. Hulm, seconded by Clmr, Hill, moved to approve the Minutes
as presented from the bottom one/third of page 27 through the top one/third
of page 30 (Regular Meeting of March 8, 1971). Passed unanimously,

Item 5 - City Manager's Report: The City Manager reported (1) that item
9-8 shoud be added to the agenda: Approval of application for Workable
Program re-certification for Department of Housing and Urban Development
(2) that the preliminary budget has been prepared and copies delivered to
Council so a work session on the 5th of April would be in order if there are
no objections (none); and (3) that City Offices will be closed on March 29,
1971, in observance of Seward Day.

Item 6 - Communications: (1) Letter dated 3/11/71 from Richard O. Gantz to
Ernest Z. Rehbock indicating Councils approval of a time extension for the

Jesse Lee Home project under the direction of the Development Corporation

of North Amercia provided that the Corporation pay the annual payment due
within fifteen (15) days. Signed Richard O. Gantz. (2) Letter dated 3,8 /71

from Marla |. Adkins, requesting permission to use a wtrailer in Seward

at a house construction site for eighteen{18) months. Signed Marla J. Adkins.
No action taken. (3) Letter dated 3/12/71 from State Department of Adminis-
tration reporting that the City had been paid $3,345.00 in excess of its en-
tittement and requesting a refund in that amount. Sighed M. R. Charney,
Director. (4) Letter dated 3/14/71 from L.eonard Ross requesting temporary

use of the old Railroad carpenter shop at the Southwest corner of 4th Avenue

and Armstrong Avenue. Signed Leonard Ross. The administration recommended
a one-year temporary use permit for $75.00 per month, Clmr. Vincent,
seconded by Clmr. Hardy moved to approve the jgsuance of a Temporary Use Permit
Tor Leonard Ross for one year at $75, 00 per month for the use of the carpenter

shop. Passed unanimously,




